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"(1) be enrolled or accepted for enrollment in a degree, certifi-
cate, or other program leading to a recognized educational
credential at an institution of higher education that is an
eligible institution in accordance with the provisions of section
487 ;

"(2) if the student is presently enrolled at an institution, be
maintaining satisfactory progress in the course of study the
student is pursuing in accordance with the provisions of subsec-
tion (c) ;

"(3) not owe a refund on grants previously received at any
institution under this title, or be in default on any loan from a
student loan fund at any institution provided for in part E, or a
loan made, insured, or guaranteed by the Secretary under this
title for attendance at any institution ;

"(4) file with the institution of higher education which the
student intends to attend, or is attending (or in the case of a
loan or loan guarantee with the lender), a statement of edu-
cational purpose (which need not be notarized but which shall
include such student's social security number or, if the student
does not have a social security number, such student's student
identification number) stating that the money attributable to
such grant, loan, or loan guarantee will be used solely for
expenses related to attendance or continued attendance at such
institution; and
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become a permanent resident, or a permanent resident of the
Trust Territory of the Pacific Islands, Guam, or the Northern
Mariana Islands .

"(b) ELIGIBILITY FOR STUDENT LOANS.-In order to be eligible to
receive any loan under this title (other than a loan under section
428A, 428B, or 428C) for any period of enrollment, a student who is
not a graduate or professional student (as defined in regulations of
the Secretary), and who is enrolled in a program at an institution
which has a participation agreement with the Secretary to make
awards under subpart 1 of part A of this title, shall-

"(1) have received a determination of eligibility or ineligibility
for a grant under such subpart 1 for such period of enrollment ;

or" (2) have (A) filed an application with the Pell Grant proc-
essor for such institution for such enrollment period, and (B)
received from the financial aid administrator of the institution
a preliminary determination of the student's eligibility or ineli-
gibility for a grant under such subpart 1 .

"(C) SATISFACTORY PROGRESS.-(1) For the purpose of subsection
(a)(2), a student is maintaining satisfactory progress if-

"(A) the institution at which the student is in attendance,
reviews the progress of the student at the end of each academic
year, or its equivalent, as determined by the institution, and

"(B) the student has a cumulative C average, or its equivalent
or academic standing consistent with the requirements for
graduation, as determined by the institution, at the end of the
second such academic year .

"(2) Whenever a student fails to meet the eligibility requirements
of subsection (a)(2) as a result of the application of this subsection
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